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DATE: October 31, 2011

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS FOR THE
NOVEMBER 10, 2011 BOARD HEARING ON ADMINISTRATIVELY UPDATING
CHAPTER 2: “BENEFICIAL USES” OF THE BASIN PLAN

This notice informs interested parties that additional documents pertaining to the
November 10, 2011 public hearing on administratively updating Chapter 2: “Beneficial
Uses” of the Basin Plan are available for their consideration. These documents include:
(i) Response to Comments on the August 19, 2011 draft Staff Report, Tentative

- Resolution, proposed Basin Plan language, and updated Beneficial Use Tables and
Maps, (ii) Change Sheets, (iii) revised draft Staff Report, (iv) revised Proposed Basin
Plan language, (v) and revised Beneficial Use Tables and Maps. These documents are
available on the Los Angeles Regional Board’s website at: - :

http://www.waterboards.ca.qov/losangeles/water issues/proqrams/basin | plan/

For further information, please contact me at (213) 576~ 6685 or
gamah@waterbords.ca.gov.
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